
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Provider Information Session: Peer Recovery Support Services 

 

October 13, 2022 

 

On October 28th, 2022, the Maryland Department of Health (MDH) is convening a 

virtual provider information session regarding the implementation of Medicaid 

reimbursement of peer recovery support services anticipated to begin March 2023. The 

training will provide an overview of the coverage, provider requirements, and 

reimbursement structure. 

 

Eligible provider types to render this service include non-residential community-based 

substance use disorder (SUD) programs (Provider Type 50), Opioid Treatment 

Programs (Provider Type 32), and Federally Qualified Health Centers (Provider Type 

34) providing SUD services. 

 

Interested providers may access the virtual information session through the link below: 

 

Topic: Peer MA Reimbursement Provider Feedback Session 

Time: Oct 28, 2022 11:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87107459910 

 

Meeting ID: 871 0745 9910 

One tap mobile 

+1-301-715-8592; 87107459910# US (Washington DC) 

+1-646-931-3860; 87107459910# US 

 

 

 

For questions regarding this virtual information session, please contact 

Peer.Reimbursement@maryland.gov. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Optum Maryland Team 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87107459910
mailto:PeerReimbursement@maryland.gov

